
PBIA Alley Flushing Request 

 

Alley flushing has been requested by PBIA to Public works for the months of August and September. Kit 

Creson, streets supervisor for Public works has agreed to this request and will likely flush downtown 

alleys on August 12th with a date for September TBD. A map of flushed alleys is forthcoming. Previous 

alley flushing requests incurred a price tag of $400 for each additional instance per month.  

 

 


